
Texas Medical Liability Trust (TMLT) 
policyholders who attend the American Society 
of Ophthalmic Trauma (ASOT) Eye Trauma 2024 
conference on May 18, 2024 may be eligible for 
a 3% premium discount. 

Participants must submit CME completion/attendance 
records to the TMLT CME department for discount 
eligibility. Documentation of attendance should 
be forwarded to Stephanie Downing, Education 
Coordinator, at stephanie-downing@tmlt.org. The 
discount may be applied to the policyholder’s next 
eligible policy period.

Information about the 
conference:  
https://theasot.com/

Information about TMLT:  
https://www.tmlt.org/


